
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
500 C Street, SW
Washington, DC 20472

FEMA

April 23, 2009

Mr. Rocco R. Sgarro
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Affairs
PPL Nuclear Development
38 Bombay Lane, Suite 2
Berwick, PA 18603

Ref: Federal Emergency Management Agency's (FEMA) Draft Request for Additional
Information (RAI) for the Bell Bend Nuclear Power Plant (BBNPP) Combined License
(COL) Application

Dear Mr. Sgarro:

Please find enclosed the Draft RAI for BBNPP submitted by the Radiological Emergency
Preparedness Program staff from the FEMA Region III office.

In accordance with the RAI process, please forward these findings to the respective State and local
governments involved in order to begin resolving the matters.

Should you or members of your staff have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Darrell Hammons, FEMA Region III at (215) 931-5546.

Chief
Radiological Emergency Preparedness Branch

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Dan Barss, NRC
D. Hammons, FEMA Region III

www.fema.gov


